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Budget Briefings:  City Manager's Recommended FY 2025-2029 Capital Improvement Plan ("CIP")

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:
Staff will brief City Council on the Manager's Recommended Fiscal Year 2025-2029 Capital
Improvement Plan ("CIP") that is scheduled for a public hearing at City Council's legislative session
on April 24, 2024.

Discussion:
City Council will have an opportunity to discuss the City Manager's Recommended FY 2025-2029
CIP and to ask any questions they may have.

Impact:
None.

Recommendation:
No action required.
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